
301 Belwood Building-Mural Application 

 

Mural Application Narrative 

Dear Sandpoint Planning Department, 

My name is Julie R. Meyer, and I am the owner of Belwood 301. I am writing to submit my 

application for a mural project that aims to celebrate the rich history and natural beauty of our 

community. This mural will be a fine art piece, drawing inspiration from the Ross Hall collection 

and utilizing historical negatives to create a captivating visual narrative. 

The design will reflect the essence of our local environment, incorporating elements of the 

natural world that resonate with the identity of Sandpoint. While the specific images are yet to 

be determined, I am committed to selecting visuals that best fit the design aesthetics and 

constraints of the designated wall dimensions. Each image will be thoughtfully chosen to ensure 

a harmonious blend with the fixed substrate sizes, creating a cohesive and engaging mural. 

Attached, you will find a simple image reflecting our idea for the mural on the wall facing Farmin 

Park. 

Regarding the lighting of the mural, I am also collaborating with a lighting designer who is fully 

aware of Sandpoint's Dark Sky Code. The lighting for this mural is part of a broader lighting 

project for the building, and we will submit an application for the mural lighting alongside the 

overall lighting plan. 

I have great hopes to install this photography mural before the snow flies. I hope that my 

application will be considered efficiently so I can move forward. I believe this project will not only 

enhance the visual landscape of our community but also pay homage to the beauty and history 

that defines Sandpoint. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to our city’s artistic 

heritage. 

Thank you for considering my application. 

Sincerely, 

Julie R. Meyer 

Owner, Belwood 301 

juliegreenbike@gmail.com 

208-290-7786 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Belwood Building Mural Images: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 


